
Business Walk Volunteers 
 
BusinessFirst! needs volunteers to meet with companies during its first Business Walk of 2017 in 
Germantown. The walk will be held Thursday, July 13, from 10:00am-12:00pm.  
 
Business walks are an opportunity to touch small and medium-sized companies and provide them 
with information about new programs and services, as well as local community events.  
 
If you are interested in volunteering but cannot make the event in Germantown, don’t worry. 
BusinessFirst! is planning a more walks later this year. 
 
For more information about Business Walks, or to find out about volunteering, please contact Mike 
Norton-Smith at 937.224.3848 or SmithMN@mcohio.org. 
 
Michael Norton-Smith 
Community & Economic Development Specialist 
Montgomery County 
451 West Third Street, 10th Floor 
Dayton, Ohio 45422 
Phone: 937.224.3848 
Email: smithmn@mcohio.org  
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